
 

The Building Department is currently undertaking a large-scale 

Digitization Project to streamline our database to YOU. Which will 

allow our records to be accessible electronically! 
 

 

In preparation for this undertaking:  
 

Effective: February 11, 2019 

 

Research will be conducted through Freedom of Information Act requests  
(FOIA responses will take ~30 days) 

We will NOT be able to accommodate walk-ins during research time.  

Once complete, procedural updates will be posted when available. 

 

We apologize for the inconvenience and we thank you for your patience 

during this exciting time! 

 


